
News - 9th November 2018 

Email:  office@allsaints-bednall.staffs.sch.uk  Call:  01785 334977 

Welcome back we hope you all had a lovely half term break and are raring 

to go for what always proves to be a very busy half term!   

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Thank you for the very warm welcome to All Saints Primary School. As Acting Executive 
Headteacher I have had a busy few days! I have met your delightful children; conversed 
with them about their learning and am trying hard to remember their names! 

I am thrilled to join the team of hard-working staff. Mrs Scott and I will regularly update 
you with the progress of the school. This week, I have been able to attend important 
meetings with governors and staff, in order to ascertain the best ways forward to ad-
dress the complex situation that All Saints Primary currently faces. 

I have had the pleasure of attending Worship in the beautiful All Saints Church. Special 
thanks to Rev Delphine for welcoming me. We are going to ensure that the children  
worship and celebrate life in all its fullness, in the church on a weekly basis. You will all 
be very welcome to attend the various services. Rev Delphine and I will ensure that you 
are informed as to when, via the school newsletter. We are also in the process of ensur-
ing that All Saints pupils share their exciting learning experiences in the Parish magazine. 

Together, with governors, the Diocese and other agencies, we are working very closely to 
ensure that the children experience the very best education possible. We are committed 
to making certain, that all pupils flourish, enjoy learning and reach their potential here at 
this very special church school. 

I look forward to more ‘meet and greets’ with you all during the coming weeks. 

Very best wishes 

Mrs T Parton 



Our Christian Values 

Our Christian values are            

paramount at All Saints and not 

only do we thank God for the joy 

and happiness he brings to our 

lives but we also, on occasions, need to share 

our sadness.   

This week four children, Ellie May and also Lily, 

Amber and Logan, have experienced great sad-

ness by the passing of close relatives.   We 

share their sorrow and wish them to know 

that they are in our prayers and that everyone 

at All Saints are thinking about them and their 

families at this very 

difficult time. 



Monday 5th November was a very 

special day for our school because 

we went to church to celebrate All 

Saints Day. The children in Class 4 

told us the history of All Saints Day 

and we learnt what a Saint is. It was 

also a really special day because we 

got to meet our new Head teacher 

Mrs. Parton.  

by Harry  and Lilah 

Children in Need - Friday 16th November 

You should have received a letter this week about our 

plans for Children in Need this year.  We are having a 

“Dress as a Rockstar” day to coincide 

with our launch of our new times     

table app.  Please bring in any          

donations you’d like to make on Friday 

16th November. 

Lily-Mae 



A Remembrance service was held on the playground today with Reverend  Delphine.     

Children and staff led prayers and a minutes silence was held in remembrance of all those 

who died in World War 1 & 2. Some children thought about people in their families who 

fought in the war by bringing mementos to put with the poppy wreath, prayers were said 

to help us all remember these brave people. 

 



Class 3 have been learning about foods from 

around Europe and enjoyed designing and making 

their own ‘European Feast’ Pizza before half term 

 



School Attendance 
 

22/10/2018 - 25/10/2018 

Class 1 - 93.5% 

Class 2 - 100% 

Class 3 - 100% 

Class 4 - 97.4% 

The school value this half term is: Compassion 

They shall not grow old as we that are left grow old: 

Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. 

At the going down of the sun and in the morning 

We will remember them. 

Website of the week 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-centre/parents-and-carers 
 

The safer internet centre offers useful online safety resources for 
both parents and teachers.  



Class 1 - Ollie - for writing super questions 

Class 2 - Rebecca - Reading & spelling 

Class 3 - Harry F - outstanding commitment to 

learning 

Class 4 - Ava - for a great start to learning 

this 1/2 term 

Headteacher AwardHeadteacher Award  

Merit Certificates 
Class 1 - George, Archie, Sarah, Lucy, Philip, 

Skylah, Murdock, Dottie 

Class 2 - Gillian 

Class 3 - Eoghan, Liliah, Harry F, Scarlett, 

Kitty, George 

Class 4 - None this week 

'children who have been loving, living and learning                             

this week are.......' 



PTA Christmas Fayre 

Calendar for donations 

Non-Uniform Day Wine & Chocolate donations 

7th December 

Jolly Jars & Tombola Prizes 

W/C: 19th November 

Bottle in a bag  

W/C: 26th November 

Cakes, Mince Pies & Sweets for 

Prizes - W/C: 10th December 

All donations are gratefully received, however please do not send any item into school 

before the date mentioned as we do not have the facility to store items, Thank you. 

Raffle Tickets to be sent home  

W/C: 3rd December 

Fresh Cakes - W/C: 14th December 









 

  

Please check for letters and text messages as the following dates may be subject to change 

Breakfast Club - Contact Mrs Durham 07505 216173 

Don’t forget you can keep up to date by following 

us on Twitter search for @saintsbednall 

Date Event 

Friday 16th November Children in Need—Dress as a Rock Star day 

Friday 16th November PTA 80s & 90s Disco 

Thursday 13th December 
Christmas Play - Afternoon performance 1.45pm 

Evening performance 6pm 

Friday 14th December 
Christmas Fayre - 3.30pm - 5.30pm                               
@ Acton Trussell Community Centre 

Tuesday 18th December 
Christmas Family Lunch & All Saints Got Talent           
@ Acton Trussell Community Centre 

Wednesday 19th December Pantomimes - more information to follow 

Monday 24th December Christmas Holidays 

Monday 7th January 2019 Back to school 

February Half Term PTA event—Silver Smarties 

Friday 8th March 2019 PTA event—Table Quiz 

Friday 12th April 2019 PTA event - Easter Raffle 


